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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

This was signed in Kansas City 

on August 19 -----

• 

Digitized from Box C46 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



Dear Monsignor Conway: 

Many thanks for your inval 
the members of my Adva e Staff in connection 
with my visit to Philade ia on August 8. I 
was particularly happy; o be able to participate 
in the 41st Internatio al Eucharistic Congress, 
and I deeply apprec· te your personal efforts on 
this occasion. 

i ht Reverend Monsignor Walter J. Conway 
utive Secretary 

41 t International Eucharistic Congress 
St. Laurence Road 

pper Darby, Pennsylvania 19082 




